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Kāinga Ora releases its 2020 Sustainability Financing Impact Report  

Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities today released its 2020 Sustainability Financing Impact 
Report, which highlights the positive impacts expenditure financed by Wellbeing Bonds have on the 
wellbeing of our customers and sustainability of New Zealand housing.  

This year’s report features new measures that reflects our responsibilities to be net carbon neutral 
by 2050. Our commitment is demonstrated through the reporting of a preliminary carbon emissions 
profile and identification of key operational areas of risk.  

One of Kāinga Ora’s key aims is to deliver green buildings, as part of its build programme to deliver 
more housing across New Zealand sustainably, while reducing pollution and advancing customer 
wellbeing. 

We also outline progress towards delivering retrofit upgrades of existing homes, construction waste 
diversion initiatives, and green buildings designed to be warmer, drier, healthier and more 
sustainable.  

Ensuring positive social outcomes and helping our customers live well remains central to Kāinga 
Ora’s purpose. Our impact is illustrated through social procurement outcomes, support provided 
through our Te Waka Urungi (Intensive Tenancy Management) services, and case studies highlighting 
how we are building thriving communities.  

We hope you enjoy reading our report and if you would like to be added to our distribution list, 
please email treasury@kaingaora.govt.nz. Our Investor Centre also provides useful information on 
our borrowing programmes, credit ratings and Sustainability Financing Framework. 

To view the full report, please refer to 2020 Sustainability Financing Impact Report 
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